
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Addendum No. 1 for RFP for Professional Services for Water and Sewer Utility Billing 
and Printing Solution 

Project Number:  A22-0367 
 
The City of Tuscaloosa issued a request for proposals from professional firms for Water 
and Sewer Utility Billing and Printing Solution (A22-0367) on May 2, 2022. Please note 
the following addendum concerning a change to the person to whom proposal 
submissions shall be addressed. 
 
Addendum No. 1: 
 
4.1 Submissions 
 
Respondent firm submissions must be received by the City by May 23, 2022 12:00 
midnight Central Daylight Time. Late responses will not be accepted or reviewed. It is the 
Respondent’s responsibility to ensure that their submission is received within the time 
required by this RFP.  
 
Respondents must submit responses electronically. Electronic submissions should be 
made in Portable Document Format (PDF) file format, and should be sent via email 
to: 
 
Stacy Vaughn, Director of Public Services  
City of Tuscaloosa 
svaughn@tuscaloosa.com 
  
Alvin Brewer 
Director of Water and Sewer Customer Service 
City of Tuscaloosa 
Office  (205) 248-5542 
abrewer@tuscaloosa.com 
 
END OF ADDENDUM  
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